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Deputy Willie O’Dea 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

4th August 2023 

 

PQ ref: 35760/23 

To ask the Minister Health the number of family planning centres in the country 

to date in 2023; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  

 

Dear Deputy O’Dea, 

Thank you for your question to the Minister for Health, which was forwarded to my office 

to respond to you directly. 

The HSE only holds information on family planning centres that are funded by the HSE.  

The HSE has contracts and funding agreements in place with the following family 

planning centres: 

 Irish Family Planning Association;  

 Dublin Well Woman  

 Donegal Women’s Centre 

 Galway Family Planning 

 Finnlie Ltd 

 Femplus 

 Limerick Family Planning Association 

 Dublin Well Woman Centre 

 Every Women Clinic 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

________________________ 

Maeve O’Brien  

Programme Lead  

Sexual Health & Crisis Pregnancy Programme, Health and Wellbeing 

Strategy and Research, HSE Healthcare Strategy. 
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